Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Keenan, Gina N - DNR

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 12:15 PM
To: '‘Dave Larsen'

Subject: RE: Schlinsog / Kautzer

Dave,

| was going over the U&C, and was wondering if you could modify the submittal to include the following:

-costs for abandonment of PW-1 and PW-2.
-groundwater sampling for the temporary wells -2 samples total for PVOCs & 1,2 DCA

-only one of round of groundwater samples for the 2 potable wells

- 4 rounds of bi-annual groundwater sampling of MW1, MW2, MW3 and MW6 (16 samples total). 1 know we had a
discussion as to timing with regards to the sunset of PECFA on this issue, but based on my calculations, | don’t see any
issues if the wells are sampled on the following schedule: 8/17, 3/18, 3/18 and then 3/19. That will give enough time
for closure, abandonment of wells, submittal of invoices, etc. This schedule could potential be shortened up also,

depending on sample results.

| would have modified the U&C if it was for changes to the groundwater sampling only. However, the abandonment of
the potable wells made it too complicated.

Email or call with any questions.

Thanks.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Gina Keenan
Phone: (715) 839-3765
gina.keenan@wisconsin.gov

From: Dave Larsen [mailto:dlarsen@reiengineering.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 10:39 AM

To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR

Subject: Schlinsog / Kautzer

Gina, cost proposal based on our last conversation. Intent is to install 2 temp wells (WDNR to provide location) and
sample for PVOC/1,2-DCA. Sample wells MW1-MW3, MW6, PZ2 qtly for 2 rounds (PVOC/1,2-DCA) and Hubing and
Kautzer potables for VOC’s. Follow up with report after 2" sample event. Let me know if you have any questions or

concerns.

Thank you,
David N. Larsen P.G

Hydrogeologist / Professional Geologist




